
From: Steven Curtis [mailto:curtis@readinessresource.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 11:31 AM 
To: Gallagher, Carol <Carol.Gallagher@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Yucca Mountain in Nevada 
 
I understand that you are seeking comments regarding the renewal of Yucca Mountain in Nevada.  Our 
Nevada Section of the American Nuclear Society has an extensive list of speakers to help the public 
understand the issues from a logical, business, and technical perspective.  We find overwhelming 
support from the general public when presented with the actual facts.  Our organization is officially in 
favor of bringing back Yucca Mountain and to progress to reprocessing of spent nuclear fuel. 
 
Therefore, I encourage you to continue the efforts to renew the Yucca Mountain project and please 
understand that our congressional representatives’ opposition does not represent the general opinion 
of the people of Nevada, especially if they have been afforded some explanation of the subject and can 
perceive a personal benefit. 
 
Thanks for your efforts in this area 
 
Steven Curtis 
(702) 219-6463 
curtis@readinessresource.net 
Past President of ANS, Nevada Section 
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